

Mark Sokolow City Attorney City of Georgetown PO Box 409 Georgetown, TX 78626

Re: Councilman Berryman Reimbursements

Dear Mark:

Upon review of the information you provided it is our determination that the City's reimbursement of Councilman Berryman's expenses would not constitute salary payments and would not be in conflict with the stipulations of her position with the State.

If we can be of further assistance in this matter please let us know.

Sincerely,

George C Lebby III CPA MST
George C Libby III CPA MST